
 

Monday 18th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Acceptable Use agreements list the appropriate, safe and acceptable ways in which we expect children 

to behave when they are online and using digital devices. 

Springfield regularly reviews and updates all Acceptable Use documents to ensure that they are consistent 

with the school Online Safety, Safeguarding and Child Protection Policies.  

We attempt to ensure that all children have positive and safe access to digital technologies to support their 

learning and we expect all our children to agree to be responsible users to help keep everyone safe and to be 

fair to others. This week, your child will be supported by their teacher to read and agree to the KS2 Acceptable 

Use Agreement overleaf. 

We invite you to read this through with your child at home and to make links to how your child stays safe 

when using devices at home. 

Thank you for your support with keeping your child safe online. 

Best wishes, 

Maudie Wyatt (Deputy Headteacher and DSL) and Alex de Lange (Assistant Headteacher and Computing Lead)   

  

Springfield Community Primary School Castlewood Road, London N16 6DH 

Tel: 020 8800 9007   Email: admin@springfield.hackney.sch.uk 

Executive Principal: Sian Davies  Headteacher:  Anna Case 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 


